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August 7,2020

The Honorable Louis DeJoy
Postmaster General and Chief Executive Officer
United States Postal Service
47 5 L' Enfant Plaza, Southwest
Suite 2P600
Washington, DC 20260

Dear Postmaster General:

As the elected off,rcial for Pennsylvania's 2nd Legislative District, it is my duty to ensure all of
my constituents have access to a dependable mailing service. The United States Postal Service is
a valuable system that is crucial for every person in the United States and should not be taken for
granted.

The South Erie Post Office, which is located in my district, recently announced the elimination
of Saturday hours; this setback will negatively affect my constituents. In the coming months,
many of my constituents and citizens throughout Pennsylvania will choose to vote in the general
election by a mail-in or absentee ballot. They deserve the right to know their ballot will be
mailed safely and in a timely manner. The Postal Service is obligated to serve all Americans
regardless of where they live as they provide necessary services and keep the American people
supplied with food, prescriptions, paychecks, and vital information on the current worldwide
pandemic.

I support our Postal Service and believe there should be no cutbacks to the indispensable service
that is provided everyday across our nation. I look forward to seeing your commitment to a
longstanding agency that will continuously fulfill the public service mission.

Sincerely,

Ge*rt6,t?utr,/u'
Robert Merski
Pennsylvania State Representative
2nd Legislative Districi


